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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #16-0247    
 CRA BOARD MEETING 
 
TO:  CRA Chairman & Board of Directors 
 Fort Lauderdale Community Redevelopment Agency 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, Executive Director  
 
DATE: February 16, 2016 
  
TITLE: Motion Authorizing Payment for Engineering Fees – Wallace, Roberts, 

and Todd  

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) Board authorize a 
payment of $19,221.44 to Wallace, Roberts and Todd (WRT) to cover professional 
engineering fees for services associated with the Sistrunk Boulevard Streetscape 
Enhancement project pursuant to the Fifth Amendment to the Agreement between CRA 
and WRT. 
 
Background 
The recommendation from staff to authorize a final payment was discussed by the CRA 
Board at their meeting on March 18, 2014 (CAM #14-0369 and Exhibit 1). The direction 
from the CRA Board to staff was to contact the vendor to determine if the final payment 
authorized would be acceptable. After over a year of initially reaching out to the vendor 
after the March 18th meeting, the vendor contacted staff to accept the final payment of 
$19,221.44 as offered and authorized.       
 
Resource Impact 
 

Funds available as of February 4, 2016 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 
INDEX NAME 

(Program) 

CHARACTER CODE/ 
SUB-OBJECT 

NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET 

(Character) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 
(Character) 

PURCHASE 
AMOUNT 

347-P10448.347-
6534 

6th St./Sistrunk 
Streetscape & 
Enhancements 

Capital Outlay/ 
Consultant Engineering 

Fees 
$2,523,888 $19,221.44 $19,221.44 

      PURCHASE TOTAL ► $19,221.44 
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Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 
 

 Goal 1: Be a pedestrian friendly, multi-modal City. 
 

This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale Vision Plan 2035: We Are 
Connected. 
 
Attachments  
Exhibit 1 – CAM #14-0369 
Exhibit 2 – Settlement/Release Agreement  
 

 
Prepared by: Jonathan Brown, Jonathan Brown, Northwest Progresso Flagler Heights 
CRA and Housing & Community Development 
 
Executive Director: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 


